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The hall continues to be successful, well supported and financially stable. 

During the past year we sadly said goodbye to Sharon Lancaster and Viv 

Desborough who both retired from the committee but welcomed David Bryant 

and Caroline Denny as new members plus Catheryn Reed as our new secretary. 

We have installed a new dishwasher, hot water boiler, toilet cisterns and the 

meeting room floor plus all the Health and Safety regulations are up to date. 

Although bookings are still down since the closure of the hall during the 

pandemic they continue to be reasonably healthy with more people beginning 

to return. 

All events held have been well attended including 3 quiz nights and the teas for 

the Jubilee celebrations.  The new bench and rose bushes installed were 

donated by the Jubilee committee to commemorate HM Queen Elizabeth’s 

long reign and as a lasting memorial. 

 

The committee now meets by-monthly on the first Wednesday. 

 

  


